
SCRIPTURE : MARK 2:13-17

13 Once again Jesus went out beside the lake. A large crowd came to him, and he began to

teach them. 14 As he walked along, he saw Levi son of Alphaeus sitting at the tax collector’s

booth. “Follow me,” Jesus told him, and Levi got up and followed him. 15 While Jesus was

having dinner at Levi’s house, many tax collectors and sinners were eating with him and his

disciples, for there were many who followed him. 16 When the teachers of the law who were

Pharisees saw him eating with the sinners and tax collectors, they asked his disciples: “Why

does he eat with tax collectors and sinners?” 17 On hearing this, Jesus said to them, “It is not

the healthy who need a doctor, but the sick. I have not come to call the righteous, but

sinners.”
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DISCUSSION QUESTIONS

1 What insight, principle or observation
from this week’s message did you find to
be most helpful, eye opening or
troubling? Please explain.

2 Have you ever felt intimidated with the
church or faith because you didn’t feel
like you were good enough, or maybe you
felt judged?

3 When you think of the church and this
phrase “no perfect people allowed”, what
goes through your mind?

4 Read Mark 2:13-17. Who did Jesus hang
out with, and who did he come for? If the
church is the body of Jesus, what does
this say about what the church should
look like? If the church embraced this
posture more, what would that look like,
or how do you see it playing out
practically?

5 We tend to focus on our imperfection or
inadequacies. What are some physical,
spiritual, or gifting inadequacies that you
tend to focus on in yourself?

6 Read Colossians 2:9-10. As you consider
the fullness that Christians have been
given, what might that change and mean
for you are your inadequacies bump up
against the adequacy of God?

7 Pray for each other.
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